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READING SAFEGUARDING 

 

Drowning Prevention Week (DPW) runs 
from Saturday 15th to Saturday 22nd June 
and is one of the largest summer 
campaigns of the year.  Drowning 
Prevention Week is deliberately timed 
ahead of the school summer holidays when 
children spend more time outdoors and 
when vital water safety skills can help keep children safe.  Please 
help us to spread the word this year and encourage everyone to 
have the water safety conversation with children. 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION; at a glance 

Monday 17th June • 7.30pm PTFA Meeting in KS1 main entrance. 

Tuesday 18th June • Year 4 Moles visiting Wroxeter Roman City. 

Wednesday 19th June 
 

 

• Swimming for Year 4, 5 and 6 non swimmers at Cardinal Wiseman. 

• Year 4 Squirrels visit Wroxeter Roman City 

• 12.00pm - 5.30pm KS2 Area Athletics taking place at Wyndley 
Track for selected children 

• 2.00pm - 3.00pm Meet and Greet session 1 for our September 
2024 Reception parents  

• 6.30pm -7.30pm Meet and Greet session 2 for our September 
2024 Reception parents  

Thursday 20th June 
 

• 7.45am -1.00pm Year 5 Visit to Big Bang Science Fair at the NEC. 
Children to arrive promptly for coach leaving at 7.45am. 

• 7.00pm-8.30pm Cherished Parent Workshop on Zoom with 
Hannah Simnett. 

Future Events - Friday 5th July • ATLP TRAINING DAY School closed to ALL CHILDREN 
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SPORTS DAY  
Our Sports Days will take place on Friday 28th June for Years 2, 3 and 4 and Tuesday 2nd July for Nursery, 
Reception, Years 5 and 6.  After careful consideration and consultation with our staff and lead contractors 
(ISG), we have decided that Sports Day will be exclusively for our children this 
year. Rest assured, our team of dedicated staff will be present throughout 
the event to ensure the safety and enjoyment of all participating children. 
 
We encourage you to support your child in their preparations for Sports Day 
and to join us in celebrating their achievements after the event. Your 
encouragement and enthusiasm play a crucial role in motivating our young 
athletes to do their best. 

TWEET/TWEETS OF THE WEEK 
Some of our 
children went on 
a picnic and 
colour run 
today!! It looks 
like so much fun 
- we hope you all 
enjoyed!  Thank 
you to Mrs Swain 
and Mrs Begum 
for 
accompanying our children.   
 
Oh wow! I’m not sure they knew what lay ahead 
when they were dropped off, looking immaculate! 
Sorry parents. 

And just like that our 
girls have played their 
last netball match at Hill 
West. A tough match 
against Little Sutton but 
all played amazingly 
well in the weather 

conditions      10 – 10 
final score.  Girls - you 
have made us all so 
proud and represented 
our school honourably. Well done. 
 
And a massive thank you to our wonderful Miss 
Beardmore for all her coaching, encouragement and 
belief! 
 



  

Follow us on Twitter: @hillwestprimary 

 

Hill West Weekly Bulletin 
Kindness, Compassion, and Connection at the heart of ‘Our School’ 

Week commencing: Monday 17th June 2024 
 

 
 

ACE; Ambitious, Curious and Ever-respectful 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



  

Follow us on Twitter: @hillwestprimary 

 

Hill West Weekly Bulletin 
Kindness, Compassion, and Connection at the heart of ‘Our School’ 

Week commencing: Monday 17th June 2024 
 

 
 

ACE; Ambitious, Curious and Ever-respectful 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



  

Follow us on Twitter: @hillwestprimary 

 

Hill West Weekly Bulletin 
Kindness, Compassion, and Connection at the heart of ‘Our School’ 

Week commencing: Monday 17th June 2024 
 

 
 

ACE; Ambitious, Curious and Ever-respectful 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 



  

Follow us on Twitter: @hillwestprimary 

 

Hill West Weekly Bulletin 
Kindness, Compassion, and Connection at the heart of ‘Our School’ 

Week commencing: Monday 17th June 2024 
 

 
 

ACE; Ambitious, Curious and Ever-respectful 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


